DURHAM KENNEL CLUB, INC.
REGULAR MEETING

September 13, 1954

The Durham Kennel Club, Inc. held its regular menthly meeting

at the country cottage of Mr. and Mrs. David Scanlon, Jr. This
meeting was centered around the twenty-eight young people present
as guests of the Club, to introduce the purposes and activities
of the Club. Before the meeting was called to order a picrnic
gupper was served.

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Charles Moore, president.

The treasurer's report was given showing cash on hand lsset report,
#809.32, receipte $¥128.18. Disbursemente $120.29, lesving balance
on hand $817.21. Report approved.

The electiorn of Club secretary was then called for. The Board of
Directors named Mrs. Herbert 0. Sieker be recommended. There were
no further nominatione form the floor.

Mrs. Cuyler made motion that Mrs. Sieker be elected secretary.
Mre. Scanlon seconded. Approved.

Mrs. Moore then asked Mr. C. P. Jones to report on the Cerolina
Kennel Club Aes'n. meeting, which he attended a8 a delegate from
the Durham Kennel Club, Irc. Mr. Jonees asked to have this report
read at another time.

The Club BRulletin was then di scussed. Since it is to be a regular
monthly edition it was decided the Club help meet expenses. The
amount of $50.00 seemed adequate.

Dean Cox motioned the amount be given Miss Rhine, editor, to run
the paper.

Mr. E. E. Morris seconded. fotion epproved.

At the Board Meeting held August 24th, Dr. Kemin, program chiarman,
asked that he be given a specific amount of money to be used for
planning programs. The board elected to grant $100.00 for this
purpose. Mrs. Moore asked that a motion be made to approve this
amount.

Mrs. Keplar made the motion.
Dean Cox seconded.

Thie was followed by a discussion by Mr. Robt. Bloeck, to have the
precsident define more clearly how the meney should be spent.

Mrs. Moore explained the sum of $100.00 was to be used for the Club
programs for '54-'55, ending with the last meeting in May. That
Dr. Kamin could use this money for such purposes as renting movies,
paying speakers, etc. There is to be no said amount spent‘for each
meeting and any wmoney remaining unuseéd after the last meeting in
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May be returned to the treasurer. No further discussion was called
for. Motion approved.

Mr. Charles Moore, treasurer, then asked the Club'se approval to
cover costs of drinks, pesper platee, etc., used for thie meeting.
The amount being approximately $7.00. The Club approved.

The meeting as then turned over to Mr. & Mrs. Reginald Keplar.

Mrs. Keplar gave a short discussicn on Obedience training. Mr.
Keplaer assisted by Jimmy Williams and his Chesapeake Bay Retreiver
#Cindy", demonstrated what Obedience training teaches the dog and
and his master.

Dean Cox thenwelcomed the young people and explained briefly, the
activities and aims of the Durham Kennel Club. An invitation was
extended to all those invited to this meeting to attend the next
regular Club meeting, October 4th, at Forest Hills Club House.

MTs. Hoenig gave her report on the progress of the Sanction Match
to be held October 26th and offered to hold a class on Sunday the
19th, to instruct 2all new comers in handling and grooming their
c¢ogse for the ghow.

New meubers introduced were:

Dr. and Mrs. Robt Phillips
Mr. & Mrs. Moen

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

Jruo. .0, e dar

Secretary.



